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The Honorable Deborah Platt Majoras

Chairman

Federal Trade Commission
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.-W,
Washington, D.C. 20580

Dear Chairman Majoras:

JOE BARTON, TEXAS

RANKING MEMBER
RALPH M. HALL, TEXAS
J. DENNIS HASTERT, ILLINOIS
FRED UPTON, MICHIGAN
CLIFF STEARNS, FLORIDA
NATHAN DEAL, GEORGIA
ED WHITFIELD, KENTUCKY
BARBARA CUBIN, WYOMING
JOHN SHIMKUS, ILLINOIS
HEATHER WILSON, NEW MEXICO
JOHN B. SHADEGG, ARIZONA
CHARLES W. “CHIP" PICKERING, MISSISSIPPI
VITO FOSSELLA, NEW YORK
STEVE BUYER, INDIANA
GEORGE RADANOVICH, CALIFORNIA
JOSEPH R. PITTS, PENNSYLVANIA
MARY BONO, CALIFORNIA
GREG WALDEN, OREGON
LEE TERRY, NEBRASKA
MIKE FERGUSON, NEW JERSEY
MIKE ROGERS, MICHIGAN
SUE MYRICK, NORTH CAROLINA
JOHN SULLIVAN, OKLAHOMA
TIM MURPHY, PENNSYLVANIA
MICHAEL C. BURGESS, TEXAS
MARSHA BLACKBURN, TENNESSEE

The Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations of the Committee on Energy and
Commerce is investigating the issue of gasoline pricing. We understand from Commission staff that
the Federal Trade Commission staff monitors the oil and gasoline markets closely. As part of that

monitoring, the staff prepares weekly pricing reports analyzing the gasoline markets.

To aid our investigation of gasoline pricing, please provide copies of all such reports from
January 1, 2007, to the present. We would appreciate your prompt response to this request so that
we may review this information prior to the hearing on this issue scheduled for May 22, 2007.

Should you have any questions with respect to this request, please contact me or have your
staff contact John Arlington, Senior Investigative Counsel with the Committee on Energy and
Commerce, at (202) 226-2424.

Thank you for your cooperation in this inquiry.

Sincerely,

# “\

/John D. Dingell

Chairman

Bart Stupak z
Chairman

Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations



